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We have decided to do a Fun Fair this spring on Saturday, May 28th.  How 
exciting!  It will be a huge event that brings not only the school but also the 

local neighborhood and community together. We raise, on average, $17,000 
throughout the year. We hope to raise at least double this amount and with your 

help we can make this an annual event; increasing the amount, each year, that will help our 
children succeed. The money will go towards new gym equipment, art supplies, sensory 
materials, presentations/performances and more technology so our children can improve 
their learning. 
Think of a fun packed day with slides, bouncy castles and games, an international food fair 

(Chinese, Indian, Greek….) bringing our many varied cultures together. In 
addition, there will be popcorn, a pancake breakfast, hot 

delicious coffee and fantastic entertainment provided by 
our very own children. There will also be a burger and 
hot dog stall and a chance to purchase items at a flea 

market (clothing, toys, cakes and pies). PLUS, a chance to 
win great prizes including a BRAND NEW ELECTRIC CAR!!! The 

car will be stationed at the Semiahmoo Mall throughout the month of 
March.  Who doesn’t want one of those! 

 
We are currently in the planning phase for this special event.  You can assist by: 
 
* Contacting our lead organizer Lee Frost at 604-908-2103 or via email at lee@frosts.ca if 
you are willing to be a volunteer.  Some jobs still needing assistance are organizing food, 
bingo, entertainment, ticketing, face painting and first aid (must have first aid certification); 
and others.  If you contact Lee, she can discuss in greater detail how you may be able to help 
out! 
* Assisting with the sale of raffle tickets that will be coming to 
you in February.  The class that sells the most tickets will get a 
pizza party! 
* Attending our PAC meeting on January 19th for more 
information 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ray Shepherd PAC 

 
 
 


